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Getting it right i
by warking togeth

Dear Parents

& o Parent Lifeguarding Training

Thank you to all the parents that undertook the Lifeguarding Training this week, this support is
much appreciated. We are planning on having the Pool Awareness session during the first week
back after half term.

Swimming Gala

Well done to all our children who took part in the DASP swimming gala this week. They swam
extremely well, won a lot of races and made St Mary’s really proud.

Bag2School

Please look out for the bag from Bag2School next week, when you receive it, please can you fill
, these bags up with the items they specify and return them to St Mary’s at drop-off time on
Soosehals Tuesday 26" June. We cannot take the bags before this date as we do not have space to store
them but we will send out a reminder to you just before the 26™.

The money raised will go towards our school funds, the company will accept clothing, paired
shoes, handbags, hats, bags, scarves and ties, jewellery, socks, belts, soft toys, household linen,
curtains, towels and bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers).

Many thanks for your support with this project.

School Uniform

If you are thinking of ordering uniform for the next school year from School Trends, you may
wish to think about your order soon. They have informed us that their cut off for free delivery to

the school is three weeks before the end of the summer term, orders can be placed online at
www schooltrendsonline co.uk

Change to Year 3 Ukulele concert

You should have received a change of date for the Year 3 Ukulele concert; it is now on Thursday
28" June at 10.00 am
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School swimming pool

Thank you to all the parents who have given in their voluntary contributions for the maintenance
of the school pool. The £8.00 allows your child to swim daily or twice weekly for Reception for
the last 8 weeks of the summer term. We shall have a grand opening soon, information to follow.

Please send anymore contributions to the school office, many thanks.

Community week — 25"-29" June

Thank you to all the parents who have put their names down to do a session with our children
during our Community Week at St Mary’s. If you would like to do a session or offer to help
during this week, please pop into the office and let us know. To give you an idea of the sessions
that parents have offered to run so far, we have cooking, languages, singing, sports, etc.

You don’t have to run a session but if you would like to come along and help with one, do let us
know.

First Holy Communion

We would like to wish our children from Year 3 and 4 who will be receiving their First Holy
Communion on Sunday the very best. We look forward to hearing all about it on Monday in

Assembly.

For information terms dates for next year will be out after half term.

Yours Sincerely

Fen

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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